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I am writing to support the development of a multi-use off road path connecting 
Portland, Auburn and Brunswick. As the parent of a bling child, having spaces where 
we can recreate safely is such an important factor in the quality of his life. This type 
of path, in addition to being a driver of economic activity, would also be such a 
valuable resource for those of us in southern Maine. This is exactly the type of project
that the state should pursue and we support this unequivocally! Thank you!


